



Ref: HU 1828

29 May 2020

Charlotte Hart request-662322-f3fd58e1@whatdotheyknow.com

NHS Hull CCG Freedom of Information Team c/o Health House Grange Park Lane Willerby East Yorkshire HU10 6DT

Telephone: (01482) 672191

E-mail: <u>HULLCCG.FOI@nhs.net</u> Website: www.hullccg.nhs.uk

Dear Ms Hart

Your Request for Information

I am writing in response to your recent request that we received on 5 May 2020, in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Information Requested

Dear Humber, Coast and Vale Sustainability and Transformation Partnership,

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act regarding the leadership team of your STP.

Please could provide the name of the individual and their job title, associated to each of the below workstreams. In cases where there are joint leads, please include the names of both individuals.

- System/STP Lead
- Independent Chair
- · Lead for Workforce
- Lead for Finance
- Lead for Continuing Healthcare

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions

Dr Dan Roper Chair

Emma Latimer Chief Officer

Response

I can confirm that NHS Hull Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) holds this information. The information is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), because the information is reasonably accessible to you, as it is already in the public domain at:

https://humbercoastandvale.org.uk/document-library/

Under the heading of Leadership:

https://humbercoastandvale.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Our-Partnership-Team.pdf

I can confirm that there is no specific named lead for Continuing Healthcare for the Partnership.

The information we have provided to you is copyrighted to NHS Hull CCG and provided to you free of charge for your personal use or for other specific uses permitted in the Copyright Act. If however you wish to use the information we have provided for any commercial purposes including the sale of the information to a third party then, under the Regulations on the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015, you must ask us for permission to do so in respect of each specific piece of such information. If we do grant such permission this may involve a licensing arrangement which may attract a fee. Should you wish to apply for permission for commercial re-use under the Regulations you should write to the Freedom of Information Manager to the address above.

If you have any concerns about the way your request has been handled; the operation of the Publication Schemes; the response received, or the 'exemption' decision, you should, in the first instance contact me to try to resolve them. If you are not happy with the outcome, you can write to our Accountable Officer at the address above to make a request for an internal review.

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you can then write to the Information Commissioner:

FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Helpline telephone: 01625 545 745

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need any further assistance. You can find out more information about our Clinical Commissioning Group by visiting our website www.hullccg.nhs.uk.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Officer NHS Hull Clinical Commissioning Group